
Why should you and your council consider attending the Mother of 
Life Center Open House on August 28th from 11-3 p.m. @ 

400 Atwells Avenue in Providence??
I believe there are 3 reasons! 

1. You and your family will learn what the center does to help young pregnant woman in need
2. Your donations will help the center and their staff do their important work each day
3. You can use your council’s participation as program credit for FAITH IN ACTION / LIFE / 
PREGNANCY CENTER SUPPORT which will help your council reach Columbian Award and STAR 
Council status!

Well, there is a 4th! Enjoy some delicious grilled sandwiches before or after your guided tour! 

Please consider donating diapers for 4, 5, 6 year-olds, formula or baby clothing for the center 
when you come. 
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